

Commissioner

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

79 ELM STREET

HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06106

PHONE: (860) 424-3001

June 5, 2000



Mr. Kenneth H. Antin Poliner, Poliner & Antin 516 Main Street Poliner Building Middletown, CT 06457-3355

SUBJECT: Local Noise Control Ordinance Town of Durham, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Antin:

Thank you for your letter of April 20, 2000 requesting approval of Durham's Noise Control Ordinance.

Based on our review of the ordinance (copy attached) it is my determination that it is in conformity with state noise control standards. Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 22a-73(c), I approve Durham's Noise Control Ordinance as approved by the Town of Durham on April 3, 2000.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Joseph Foutz, P.E. at 860-424-3027.

Sincerely.

Arthur J. Rocque, Jr.

Commissioner

AJR:JEF:jef

G:\NOISE\durham2.doc

(Printed on Recycled Paper)

79 Elm Street • Hartford, CT 06106 - 5127

http://dep.state.ct.us

An Equal Opportunity Employer

elebrating Connecticut Coastal Resource Management: 1980 - 2000